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Attention  
state employees!

Upcoming  
Dependent 
Audit!

The state will begin a  
Dependent Audit in January 2019. 

All state employees must  
re-supply all documents for  
all eligible dependents or health  
coverage will be terminated.
Don’t lose your health coverage for 
dependents, check your status now!

myohio.gov
Eligible dependents can be found  
in the employee benefits section of


